
Andrew Beattie

From: SukhvinderSingh <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Saturday, 13 August 2016 5:42 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because it will increase the already greatly polluted
Liverpool Basin Air Quality Traffic woes will also increase for us residents with thousands of heavy duty trucks plying
their business in our backyards This tremendous increase in distillate pollution will cause more health problems then
presently not even considering all the other different type of pollution associated with this We are the first six
owners of property in Wattle Grove and are really disappointed that this project has single handedly ruined the
pristine and healthy living standards of our suburb where we have raised our families since 1991 yes more than a

quarter century we lived in peace and harmony but now due to greed corruption and irresponsibility of current and

past governments we are faced with a "bombshell" going off in our backyard and who finally suffers it's us the

innocent tax payers who live in this suburb and can't afford to move anywhere else .

All because we have been played out by the same people who we trusted to do the right thing by us.
Yes very disappointing state of affairs.

Yes shame to these corrupt officials our lives are at their mercy and we have to fight for our survival now.

So much for FairGo Australia.

Our only prayer is that these people get their fair share of justice too and May God Bless us all.

Yours sincerely,

Sukhvinder Singh
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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